
Annie Dowling
Kittery
LD 1432
To the Members of the Maine Legislature,
As a parent in Maine, I am appalled by the slate of anti-trans bills under 
consideration. These proposals do not protect anyone—they endanger some of our 
most vulnerable youth.
Let me be clear: trans youth deserve safety, dignity, and the freedom to be 
themselves—at school and everywhere else. Bills that target trans girls in sports, 
undermine civil rights, or attempt to erase gender identity from the Maine Human 
Rights Act are not about fairness; they are about fear. They open the door to bullying, 
harassment, and lasting harm.
You are elected to serve all children in Maine. We love and care about LGBTQ kids 
in our communities and across the nation.
Reject these cruel, discriminatory bills. Stand on the side of humanity, decency, and 
equal rights.
Sincerely,
Annie D 
Kittery Maine 


